
From: Evelyn Gruber <evgruber@hotmail.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/9/2015 5:52:37 AM
Subject: NBC News request

Good morning Chaney,
 
I'm the producer who met you outside the Governor's press conference yesterday from NBC's Nightly 
news and Today show.
 

We are still hoping to be able to join the governor on a flyover of the flood affected areas today.
 

Our NBC team will probably scale down today, but we would certainly keep a crew in Columbia if that 
fly over became a good possibility. However, I do understand that space is limited. 
 

Please let me know at your earliest convenience.
 

Thanks so much!
 

Evelyn
 

Sent from my iPhone
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